
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 1, 2012 
 
Mr. Larry Garrett 
City of Huntsville 
P.O. Box 430 
Huntsville, AR    72740 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0022004, AFIN 44-00018 
 Upcoming Reports Due 
 
Dear Mr. Garrett, 
 
This is a reminder that he following reports will be due to the Department: 
 

Due Date Description of Report 

10/30/12 Site specific criteria development and mass balancing 
modeling report. 

10/30/12 Study Results: Alternative Analysis Report 

10/31/12 GRI-STR Modeling (Salinity) Report 

11/30/12 Draft Report 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lindsay Copenhaver 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


